
Subject: Re: Request for contributions for the next collaboration meeting
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Fri, 20 Aug 2010 08:50:10 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

.... as a reminder! Contribution for the computing session on Tuesday afternoon (31th) are
welcomed, but not later than the 25th of August,

Greets,

Johan
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